
 

 

Submitted by email to the Canadian Transportation Agency 

Subject : Accessible Transportation 

No animals should be allowed into the main cabin of any aircraft. So-called emotional 

support animals are a scam (and there is a pill for anxiety) and even certified service 

dogs are unnecessary - surely the flight attendants and fellow passengers can (and 

would be willing to) do more to assist a blind person during a flight than a dog can. 

Many people are affected by allergies to animals, particularly in a closed environment, 

and animals would be a serious hazard during an emergency.  It’s time to stop this 

nonsense.  
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